## SOUTH AFRICAN LEGATION

Office of
The Commercial Secretary
11 Broadway, N. Y.

June 24,1932

Mice-President Vice-President Roerich Museum 310 Riverside Drive New York City

Dear Miss Lichtmann: -

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of June 9th and to assure you of my very sincere thanks for the certificate of authenticity from Professor Roerich personally for the painting bought by me sometime ago.

Professor Roerich's kindness is very highly appreciated and it will indeed be a very great privilege to have the Master place his monogram on the painting at some convenient time in the future.

Mrs. Botha and myself are both well and are looking forward to seeing you again soon. With best regards,

Yours very sincerely, (Signed) Philip R. Botha

PRB: HZ